Christchurch
City Council ¥

AKAROA/WAIREWA COMMUNITY BOARD
PERMANENT MOBILE FOOD STALL
AREAS - AKAROA

Under the Council’s Trading and Events in Public Places Policy 2010, two
permanent mobile food stall areas can be identified and designated within
the Akaroa Business District.

The Community Board has identified five possible sites and before
deciding on the final two we would like your input on the benefits and
potential issues of each of these sites.

Tina von Pein will be undertaking the consultation for the Community
Board, and will be in Akaroa on Tuesday 28 and Friday 31 August.

To make an appointment with Tina, or to find out more details contact her
on 027 201 1000, or email tina@developmentmatters.co.nz
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